
 
 
 

COVID-19 – LIMITS ON LIBRARY SERVICES 

 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the following library policies will be in effect until August 31, 
2021, unless extended or terminated by the Board of Trustees. These supersede any existing 
library policies.  
 

1. Unless permitted by New York State mandate, law or Executive Order, while in the 
building or in designated outdoor areas, patrons must wear masks that fully cover the mouth 
and nose. If they do not have a mask, the library will provide them with a disposable mask. If 
they are unable to wear a mask, library staff will provide curbside service if it can be done 
safely. Masks need not be worn by children under age 2. 

2. In order to enter the building, patrons should wash hands or use hand sanitizer at the 
entrance. 

3. Patrons must comply with social distancing guidelines. Those who refuse to do so may 
be required to leave by the Library Director or his/her designee. 

4. Some areas of the building may be designated off-limits to library patrons. 

5. Patron access to the library building may be limited to one hour per day. 

6. Computer use may be limited to one hour per day. 

7. Some regular library services may be limited or suspended. 

8. Due to the mask requirement, patrons may not consume food or drink inside the library. 

9. For the time being, meeting rooms may not be reserved by outside groups. 
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